
 

 

November 17, 2011 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  BRANTFORD POWER INC. 
         2012 3RD GENERATION IRM DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION  
         EB-2011-0147 
 
Further to the email received today from Ms. Vlahos, Analyst, Electricity Rates, regarding 
information not submitted with Brantford Power Inc.’s 2012 IRM Rate Application, Brantford 
Power Inc. is filing the financial statements submitted with tax returns for 2001 through to and 
including 2005.   
 
Brantford Power Inc. apologizes for this omission.  We would be pleased to provide any further 
information or details that you may require relative to this application. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
George Mychailenko 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 cc.  Heather Wyatt, Manager of Regulatory Compliance & Governance, Board Secretary 
       Nadia Tahir, Senior Regulatory Analyst 
       Phillip Chisulo, Regulatory Analyst 
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